
 

  

 

 

 

        April 5, 2019 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

 Austin Treherne has been an intern with the NWIRC for over a year. He approached me 

during his junior year and wanted to spend time learning about entrepreneurship while acting as 

a communications intern for us and some of our clients. He worked to help our clients develop 

comprehensive public relations strategies, including social media and traditional PR. Being an 

intern for a startup entrepreneur has a unique set of challenges that Austin worked hard to 

understand and incorporate those difficulties into the strategies he did for our clients. He worked 

directly with the NWIRC to help with some of our social media needs as well as doing 

photography and video for different events we host. I have enjoyed working with him, he is 

always engaging and likes to contribute to group projects. 

Sincerely, 

 

Lara Smith 

Entrepreneurial Ecosystem Catalyst and Program Manager 

NW Innovation Resource Center 

2200 Rimland Dr #210, Bellingham, WA 98226 

Lsmith@nwirc.com 


